
 Good Morning Georgetowne 
Today is: Thursday, March 5th, 2020	 
	Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. 
 I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for which it stands, 
one nation, under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

	We will now pause for a moment of silence.

	The Cool Tool For this Week: Appropriate use of cell phone
3rd Quarter Skill Focus- Attendance & Tardies



	                                                            Here are today’s announcements
 
· Washing hands with soap and water is the best way to get rid of germs. If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer that has at least 60% alcohol. 

· Show off your dodgeball skills at the annual dodgeball tournament will be on March 19th.  If you want to play, you need to meet the PBIS requirements!  There will be snacks for sale during games to support the NJHS program.  

· The 8th grade trip is scheduled for Tuesday, May 19.   Don’t forget to turn in your permission slip and any money owed by tomorrow.
· Attention 8th grade students: PCHS is holding Pom Pon/Dance tryouts on April 13, 14, 15, and 16th. Informational packets are available in the office. 
· First official track practice starts on Monday.  Make sure you have a physical on file in the office and all paperwork ready to turn in.  
· 14U Club volleyball tryouts will be held in the GMS gym next Wed from 6-8pm. Informational flyers are in the office.  
· Congratulations to the winners of the February book in a Jar. The book was: The Notebook, and the names drawn from correct guesses were: Giff Parsons, Jaycee Calabrese, Elizabeth Austin, Jaylynn Shearburn, Jolyne Faulkenberry, Ruhi Patel, Kiley Coker, Miss MacDonald & Mrs. Rustman.   There is a new book in the jar and it will be there until the end of the month! Remember that each person gets one guess, and you want to keep it a secret to increase your chances of winning a prize! Good luck!
· Calling All Artists- The Tiger Trot 5k is fast approaching, T-shirt design entries must be received by March 14th. The winning design will be used as the official race T-shirt. 
· The NJHS blood drive is this afternoon from 2pm-6pm in the cafeteria.
· Students:  with warmer weather comes waiting outside in the morning.  Be ready to start this next week as the weather seems to be on a warming trend.  Dress appropriately.
· Spring pictures will be on March 12th. 

	Today’s Lunch Menu:
Spaghetti w/Meat Sauce, Side Salad, Garlic Bread & Fruit

Friday’s Breakfast Menu:
Cereal, Coco Bread & Fruit

	Have a Great Day!



